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federal government" (or on the basis of such person or entity's 
status as a parent, affiliate, or subsidiary of such an 
associate), except as expressly set out in 2 C.F.R. 200.319(a) 
or as specifically authorized by USDOJ. __________ 

11. The Criminal Justice Coordinating Council has the 
responsibility to monitor all subrecipients funded under this 
program subject to state and federal rules. __________ 

12. Allowable costs: To the extent that such costs are not 
reimbursed under any other federal program, award funds may be 
obligated for the reasonable, necessary, and allocable costs 
(if any) of actions designed to ensure compliance with this 
condition. __________ 

13. Rules of construction: 
No construction is allowed under this award without written 
approval from your Grants Specialist. __________ 

14. Requirements pertaining to prohibited conduct related to 
trafficking in persons (including reporting requirements and 
OJP authority to terminate award) The recipient, and any 
subrecipient ("subgrantee") at any tier, must comply with all 
applicable requirements (including requirements to report 
allegations) pertaining to prohibited conduct related to the 
trafficking of persons, whether on the part of recipients, 
subrecipients ("subgrantees"), or individuals defined (for 
purposes of this condition) as "employees" of the recipient or 
of any subrecipient. The details of the recipient's obligations 
related to prohibited conduct related to trafficking in persons 
are posted on the OJP web site at 
https://ojp.gov/funding/Explore/ProhibitedConduct-
Trafficking.htm (Award condition: Prohibited conduct by 
recipients and subrecipients related to trafficking in persons 
(including reporting requirements and OJP authority to terminate 
award)) and are incorporated by reference here. __________ 

15. Determination of suitability to interact with participating 
minors SCOPE. This condition applies to this award if it is 
indicated -- in the application for the award (as approved by 
DOJ) (or in the application for any subaward, at any tier), the 
DOJ funding announcement (solicitation), or an associated 
federal statute -- that a purpose of some or all of the 
activities to be carried out under the award (whether by the 
recipient, or a subrecipient at any tier) is to benefit a set 
of individuals under 18 years of age. The recipient, and any 
subrecipient at any tier, must make determinations of 
suitability before certain individuals may interact with 
participating minors. This requirement applies regardless of an 
individual's employment status. The details of this requirement 
are posted on the OJP web site at 
https://ojp.gov/funding/Explore/Interact-Minors.htm (Award 


